
  
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
HIGHWAYS ACT 1980, SECTION 119 
PROPOSED DIVERSION OF PUBLIC FOOTPATH MIRFIELD 14 (PART) 
AT PRIMROSE FARM, CROSSLEY LANE, MIRFIELD 
 
PUBLIC PATH DIVERSION ORDER APPLICATION 

Notice is hereby given that an application has been received by Kirklees Council for an order 
to divert part of public footpath Mirfield 14 at Primrose Farm, Crossley Lane, Mirfield.  The 
application is being sought under section 119 of the Highways Act 1980, on the grounds that 

it would be in the interest of the landowners.  The application is also in lieu of enforcement 
action at this time to reopen the footpath which is currently obstructed. 

 
The length of path to be stopped up commences off Crossley Lane and is shown by the bold 
solid line, whilst the path to be created is shown by the bold dashed line.  The sections of 
unaffected footpaths are shown by the continuous line with short bars at intervals. 
 
Copies of this and other associated documents will be available on the Council website at 
https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/countryside-parks-and-open-spaces/changes-to-definitive-
map.aspx  
 
Please note that this Notice forms part of the preliminary consultation exercise on the 
applicant’s proposal and that no decision on the diversion application has yet been 
made by the council. An explanatory statement has also been prepared. 
 
Please send any comments on this application to Sharon Huddleston at the address below, 
or by email publicrightsofway@kirklees.gov.uk by 3 April 2024.  
 
 
Sharon Huddleston 
Assistant Definitive Map Officer 
 
Kirklees Council 
Public Rights of Way 
PO Box 1720 
Huddersfield 
HD1 9EL 
 
 
 

Information is available in large print, Braille, audio tape or PC Disc 
– please ring  
ROSS Streetcare on 01484 414700  
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